
ADVISORY ON DOCUMENTS PURPORTING TO BE COURT ORDERS 

           Members of the public are alerted to the emergence of emails containing or referring 

to a document that purports to be an Order of the Singapore International Commercial Court 

(“SICC”), and purports to direct the defendant in a case to (among other things) obtain digital 

contract signatures from persons who are not parties to the case. The document concerned 

is not an Order issued by the SICC. 

2          Members of the public who wish to verify the authenticity of an Order issued by the 

SICC may do so through the “Authentic Court Orders” court service  

(https://www.courtorders.gov.sg) provided by the Singapore Courts, by keying in the 

corresponding verification details found in the Order. More information can be found in the 

link: https://www.judiciary.gov.sg/news-and-resources/news/news-details/media-release-

authentic-court-orders-(aco) 

3 Members of the public who receive an email containing the document mentioned in 

paragraph 1 are advised not to respond to the email or the document. 

4       If you wish to provide any information relating to any email with suspicious contents, 

please call the Police Hotline at 1800-255-0000 or submit the information online 

at www.police.gov.sg/iwitness. For advice relating to scams, you may also call the Anti-

Scam Helpline (manned by the National Crime Prevention Council) at 1800-722-6688. 
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